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Minnesota State Arts Board 
540 Fairview Avenue North, Suite 304 
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55104 
(651) 539-2650 | (800) 866-2787 

 
 
Governor Tim Walz, State of Minnesota  
Senator Mary Kiffmeyer, chair, State Government Finance and Policy and Elections committee 
Senator Jim Carlson, ranking minority member, State Government Finance and Policy and Elections committee 
Senator Carrie Ruud, chair, Environment and Natural Resources Policy and Legacy Finance committee 
Senator Foung Hawj, ranking minority member, Environment and Natural Resources Policy and Legacy Finance 
committee 
Representative Michael Nelson, chair, State Government Finance committee, Minnesota House of Representatives 
Representative Jim Nash, Republican lead, State Government Finance committee, Minnesota House of 
Representatives 
Representative Leon Lillie, chair, Legacy Finance committee 
Representative Steve Green, Republican lead, Legacy Finance committee 
Michelle Weber, director, Legislative Coordinating Commission 
Ryan Inman, revisor, Office of the Revisor of Statutes 

  
               Subject:  Minnesota State Arts Board Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary or Duplicative Rules  
   
Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Director Weber, and Revisor Inman,  
 
Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision. 6, states: 

“By December 1 of each year, an agency must submit to the governor, the Legislative Coordinating Commission, the 
policy and funding committees and divisions with jurisdiction over the agency, and the revisor of statutes, a list of 
any rules or portions of rules that are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.” 

  
The Minnesota State Arts Board has reviewed its rules and found none that have become obsolete, unnecessary, or 
duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules.  
                
Please don’t hesitate to contact me by e-mail at sue.gens@arts.state.mn.us or by phone at (651) 539-2658 if you 
have questions or would like additional information. 
  
Regards, 
Sue Gens 
Executive Director 
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